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AASA welcomes new service councils

Airline Association of Southern Africa (AASA) has appointed South Africa's new service councils.

Under South African legislation, the International Air Services Council and its domestic counterpart, the Air Services
Licencing Council, are required to consider applications and award or withdraw licences granted to South African-based
airlines and operators of other commercial aviation services.

AASA, represents most of the airlines in the Southern African Development Community (SADC) region on matters of

common interest. Its members include airport and air navigation service operators, aircraft and engine manufacturers,
ground handlers, fuel suppliers and other role-players across the air transport value chain.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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